

---

**From:** Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>  
**Sent:** Wednesday, December 6, 2017 9:10 AM  
**To:** Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal  
**Subject:** Shasta next steps

I spoke to Federico just now. Here's what we agreed:

1. Keep the date next week for an internal meeting that you and Jeff will lead - -really try to get into some substance. Please also invite Dave M and Josh, to discuss science plan. Please take the lead on setting this up. I'll attend for part of it, if possible.
2. Schedule a stakeholder workshop in January now - - and send out a save the date to the stakeholders now. Please take the lead on this by end of week, if Jeff hasn't.
3. Schedule a third date prior to #2 above, to have a more senior internal meeting with me and Federico, you, Jeff and Dave. Agree on messaging and next steps prior to going into the workshop.

Please share with Jeff - - hopefully this works for both of you.  
- Maria

Sent from my iPad

On Dec 6, 2017, at 8:04 AM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <[garwin.yip@noaa.gov](mailto:garwin.yip@noaa.gov)> wrote:

Sorry to hear.

Were you able to connect with Federico regarding Shasta RPA amendment workshop #4? If not, can that be on your list for this morning?

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 6, 2017, at 8:01 AM, Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <[maria.rea@noaa.gov](mailto:maria.rea@noaa.gov)> wrote:

Hi all,  
I am still under the weather with sinus infection. I am planning to telework a couple hours this morning, just to keep on top of urgent stuff, and then be off the rest of the day. Trying to schedule a doctors appointment for this afternoon.

I am cancelling the afternoon deposition prep session.  
- Maria

Sent from my iPad